
Be on the right side of recycling. 
Separate organic waste.

It’s important to Recycle Right
Keeping recyclable and compostable materials out of the trash is an excellent 
first step towards cost savings and improved operational efficiency. Please 
contact your city, county, or hauler for more information and for signage.

Learn more at: www.carlsbadca.gov/recycling

Recycling and organic waste 
bins must be visible and easily 
accessible to customers.

Bins must be clearly marked 
with labeling indicating which 
materials are appropriate for 
each bin.

Bins must be placed adjacent to 
each trash can (restroom waste 
bins are excluded).

There is no minimum number of 
bins required.

AB 827 requires that commercial 
food establishments provide bins to 
customers for collecting organics and 
recycling alongside trash.
“Full-service restaurants” are exempt as long as they provide 
organics and recycling bins in the back of house for their 
employees. This policy works together with state laws AB 341 
Mandatory Commercial Recycling and AB 1826 Mandatory 
Commercial Organics to maximize landfill diversion and 
reduce greenhouse gas emissions.
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